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Special Notice No.18 

Arrangement of Special Vacation in 2021/2022 School Year 

(2021/2022) 

(S.1 ~ S.6)  

 

 

 

3
rd

 March, 2022 

  

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Please be informed of the followings: 

 

Hong Kong's fifth wave of COVID-19 epidemic is very severe, with the number of confirmed cases 

hitting record high. According to the recommendations of Education Bureau, the original summer 

vacation of the School will be brought forward from July, August to 17/03/2022 (Thursday) until 

18/04/2022 (Monday). The Uniform Test 2, originally scheduled from 23/03/2022 (Wednesday) to 

25/03/2022 (Friday), will be postponed to May.  

 

After the special vacation, the School will follow the original schedules of having online lessons 

until further notice.  Some of the lessons will be cancelled from 22/04/2022 (Friday) to 

28/04/2022 (Thursday) because some of our teachers have to be invigilators during the HKDSE. 

Students will be informed by their class teachers if their classes are affected. The last school day of 

the current school year is 05/08/2022 (Friday). 

 

During the special vacation, the School will be closed. To reduce the risk of infection, parents 

should keep your children staying at home as far as possible during the special vacation and 

suspension of face-to-face classes. If individual parents, due to special circumstances, have a 

genuine need to send your children back to school, please contact and liaise with the School in 

advance for any possible assistance. 

 

Please pay close attention to the physical and mental health of your children and take anti-epidemic 

measures during school vacation. Students should avoid going out, especially to crowded places 

with poor ventilation. Please also maintain a balanced diet, exercise regularly, and take adequate 

rest in order to strengthen their immunity. If students are feeling unwell (even the symptoms are 

very mild), they must not return to school and should seek medical advice promptly so as to receive 

appropriate diagnoses and treatments. 
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Please make use of the suggested online resources provided by the EDB and other organisations to 

assist students to cope with their emotion and pressure during the school holiday. (For details, 

please visit the MentalHealth@School website https://mentalhealth.edb.gov.hk/en/index.html and refer to the 

following link: https://mentalhealth.edb.gov.hk/en/promotion-at-the-universal-level/related-programmes-and-links.html) 

 

The School will keep the campus clean and hygienic all the time and continue to strictly observe the 

health measures as stipulated in the “Health Protection Measures for Schools” issued by the 

Education Bureau and the “Health Advice to Schools for the Prevention of COVID19” issued by the 

Centre for Health Protection”. 

 

For enquiries on situation of school, please contact your respective Class Teachers or contact the 

School General Office at 2571 1285 during office hours. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr. Wong Chung Leung 

Principal 

 

Remarks: Please sign the reply slip on or before 10/03/2022 (Thursday). 

 

  Bible verse of the month: 
 

Blessed are those who hunger and thirst for righteousness, for they will be filled. (Matthew 5:6) 

https://mentalhealth.edb.gov.hk/en/index.html
https://mentalhealth.edb.gov.hk/en/promotion-at-the-universal-level/related-programmes-and-links.html
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REPLY SLIP 

 

Date:        

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I acknowledge all matters stated in Special Notice (2021/2022) No.18 and will comply with 

the school arrangements. 

 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian:  ___________________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian:    ___________________________ 

Name of student: ___________________ Class: _____ No: ____ 

 


